
From: Shannon Westerlund
To: "rubiollc@hotmail.com"
Subject: RE: permit application UID# 196730
Date: Tuesday, December 04, 2018 1:53:00 PM

Hi Juan,
Just checking up on the status of your application. For the application to be accepted as complete
please answer the shoreland data and natural landscape protection questions.
If the application is not complete by December 12, 2018, the application will be denied and a full
refund will be issued.
If you have any questions with the application please let us know.
 
Thank you,
 
Shannon Westerlund
Aitkin County Environmental Services/Zoning
209 2nd Street NW, Rm 100
Aitkin, MN 56431
218-927-7342
 
 

From: Shannon Westerlund [mailto:shannon.westerlund@co.aitkin.mn.us] 
Sent: Wednesday, October 03, 2018 12:38 PM
To: 'rubiollc@hotmail.com'
Subject: permit application UID# 196730
 
Hi Juan,
 
Your permit application for a gazebo has been received and is under review. Since the property is in
the shoreland zoning district, please log into the application to answer a few remaining Shoreland
Data questions. Once logged in, click ‘Edit’ at the top of the page. Skip to #9 and #10 to answer the
remaining questions. Continue to click next to Finish the application. Below is a direct link to the
application for your use.
https://pzpermit.co.aitkin.mn.us/view.php?id=196730
 
Please let me know if you have any questions with the application.
 
Thank you,
 
Shannon Westerlund
Aitkin County Environmental Services/Zoning
209 2nd Street NW, Rm 100
Aitkin, MN 56431
218-927-7342
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